Planning application comment was submitted on the06 April 2024 15:54 PM

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Merilyn Davies

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: This application should be refused for various reasons which include the following:
Impact on the SSSI adjacent area,

The unacceptable proposed access on to the A438,

The impact of such a number of properties on the existing infrastructure,
The impact on the seemingly permanently flooded Lugg flats

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Merilyn
Last nhame: Davies
Postcode: HR14BF

Address: 38 Frome Park, Bartestree, HR1 4BF
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Yes
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-603355105



